
Important Notice to Napa Sanitation District Customers

On July 1, 2019, the sewer service charge for one Equivalent Dwelling Unit (EDU) will increase.
For a single family dwelling, this will result in an increase of $33.82 annually.

What is an Equivalent Dwelling Unit (EDU)?
An Equivalent Dwelling Unit (EDU) is the combination of flow and strength of waste generated by a single family home. All 
sewer service charges are based on the number of EDUs used by a particular connection and appear on your property tax bill.

Why is this rate increase needed?
NapaSan will use this increase to  repair or replace aging sewer pipes and treatment equipment and to implement capital 
projects that will reduce the risk of sewer collapses and overflows that are harmful to public health and the Napa River.

What projects will be funded by this rate increase?
NapaSan plans to replace equipment at the treatment plant, sewer pipelines that have reached the end of their useful life, and 
pipes that are allowing rain and groundwater into the sewer system.  This year, NapaSan will repair or replace roughly 6.3 
miles of sewer pipeline, which equates to approximately 2.3% of the sewer system.  Minimizing infiltration of rain and 
groundwater into the sewer system through projects such as this helps NapaSan prevent sewer overflows, which protects 
public health and the environment.  

Para ver este aviso en español, visite www.napasan.com

For more information, please call NapaSan at (707) 258-6000.
NapaSan is dedicated to providing quality service to the community. 

www.NapaSan.com

Current Sewer Service Charge:
$676.38 per year per EDU
Approx. $56.37 per month

New 2019/20 Sewer Service Charge:
$710.20 per year per EDU
Approx. $59.18 per month
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